
Norman Snyder Studios, Inc. 7 East lgth Street New York 10003 212 234-2770

May 3, 1976

Miss Laura Gilpin 
H09 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you so much for jour kind, letter. I look forward to receiving 
your picture for use in our book. I must clear up one misunder­
standing. Mr. Snyder the editor and publisher was once with Time-Life 
in fact he started the Library of Photography for that company.
In this instance, he will publish the book himself and Harper & Row 
will distribute it. The publication has therefore, nothing to do 
with Time-Life.

I look forward to seeing your picture and I know that I shall call 
you with further questions when the time comes to write your entry.
I thank you in advance.

Sincerely yours,

Carole Kismaric 
associate editor


